
 

 

 

LICENSED PSYCHOLOGIST JOB OPENING 

Mitchell’s Place in Birmingham, AL is hiring a licensed psychologist to provide outpatient 
services to children, adolescents, and adults with neurodevelopmental disorders, comorbid 
psychological disorders, and other mental health needs. Essential facets of the position include: 

• Offer outpatient therapy to children and/or adolescents for a range of presenting 
concerns, depending on the applicant's experience and level of competency 

• Complete comprehensive assessments for autism spectrum disorder, attention-
deficit/hyperactivity disorder, specific learning disorders, and other psychological 
concerns 

• Conduct community outreach and trainings for families and providers in the greater 
Birmingham area 

• Provide leadership in a multi-disciplinary team, including educators, staff, parents and 
other professionals to accomplish assessment and treatment goals.       

Education required 

Doctoral degree (PhD or PsyD) from American Psychological Association-accredited program in 
psychology. 

Experience required 

Completed internship from American Psychological Association-accredited program. 

Certifications/licensures requested 

Current license to practice Psychology issued by the Board of Examiners in Psychology of the 
State of Alabama is preferred but may also be obtained within the first few months of practice. 

About the Facility 

Mitchell's Place is a cutting edge, evidence-based center that opened in 2005 and has become 
one of the premier providers of therapeutic interventions for ASD in the Birmingham area. 
Mitchell's Place is committed to providing a nurturing environment aimed at improving the 
quality of life for clients and families. The Mitchell's Place team includes speech therapy, 
occupational therapy, applied behavior analysis (ABA) therapy, psychiatry, and an ABA-based 
preschool. This allows for frequent collaboration and a multidisciplinary approach when needed 
for clients. Mitchell's Place has a well-developed reputation across the state of Alabama and 



                                                                                                                           Last modified April 2020 

the southeastern region for providing services in that improve the quality of life for our clients 
and their families. 

How to Apply 

Interested candidates should submit curriculum vitae, two letters of reference, and a cover 
letter to lhansen@mitchells-place.com. The cover letter must include information about 
applicant's experience and interest in assessment and treatment of autism spectrum disorder 
and/or other neurodevelopmental disorders. Experience with adolescents and adults is 
requested, but not required. We are accepting applications and conducting interviews until the 
position is filled. 
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